
Dear Candidates, 
 
The result of the ‘Document Screening’ uploaded at 3:00 PM to 3:48 
PM (JST) was erroneously made as the result announced last year. 
The error has been corrected, and the results have been updated 
as the correct version. 
We sincerely apologize for this error.  
We will apologize directly for this error by contacting candidates 
whose names were mistakenly posted. 
Sincerely Yours 
 
March 15th, 2019 
 
Graduate School of Comprehensive Human Sciences 
Master’s Programme in Health and Sport Sciences 
Master’s Programme in Sport and Olympic Studies 
 
 


